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REMINDER: Wear your badge today! 

This is just a reminder that today we are wearing our badges for the Flex Time is My Time campaign! 

Please take a photo with your badge or sticker and send it to kjackson@psa.asn.au. 

If you have any questions or concerns about your access to flex time, please reach out to your delegates 

and they will pass it on. 

Don’t forget to keep an eye out for any other events your university branches have planned over the next 

few weeks. 

If you have any colleagues that aren’t in the union, ask them to JOIN TODAY – the stronger we are, the 

more we can achieve! 
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